
 

     ​Newsletter ​   January 10, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Happy New Year!  On behalf of Fr. Paul, Fr. Jude, Mrs. Guenin, all of the maintenance/custodial, 
kitchen and after care staff, I want to thank you for your generous gifts at Christmas.  The community 
of St. Christopher is a generous and giving community!  I pray that your family was able to keep the 
importance of the birth of Christ at the forefront of your celebrations during our time away from one 
another. 
 
God bless you,  

 
Karen King, Principal 
 
News from the Library 

Thank you very much for supporting our Scholastic Book Fair that was held last month. We are able 

to purchase many new books for our school thanks to your generosity.  Save the date for the next 

Scholastic Book Fair which will be held ​May 14th-19th​ in Emmaus Way. This will be a BOGO Book 

Fair which means you receive a free book for each one you purchase.  

 

Yearbook Sales 

Orders are currently being taken for the St. Christopher School yearbook. The cost of a yearbook is 

$15.00 and can be ordered online at ybpay.lifetouch.com or with the paper order form brought home 

by students this week. ​The order deadline is February 22, 2019​. Yearbooks will be distributed 

during the last week of the school year. If you have any questions, please contact Bethany Allspaw at: 

ballspaw@stchrisindy.org​.  
 

 

Greetings from Miss G's Classroom  

Welcome back from break! Before we left, fifth grade took a field trip to the 

Indianapolis Children's Museum. They had a fantastic opportunity to learn 

about coding while being in their STEM lab. Students were tasked with 

coding their sphere robots to complete two steps on the International Space 

Station and send it back. Students worked in five teams to complete their 

mission. This was a great experience to help the students put together 

aspects they have learned in science and technology classes.  
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